
From: Sandra Twigg
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade Bill
Date: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 1:30:10 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

I farm in your district and have concerns about the cap-and-trade bill.  I urge you to oppose the cap-and-trade bill
(LC 19).  Farm families can't afford this policy, and more work needs to be done to address the concerns raised by
farmers, ranchers, and loggers.
Oregon farmers already operate on extremely thin margins.  Cap-and-trade will make our operation less competitive
in the domestic and global marketplace.
Farmers have a limited ability to recoup any added costs of production.  Additional fuel costs or higher fertilizer
prices can't simply be passed to the customer.  That means that any extra costs associated with cap-and-trade must
be absorbed by family farms and ranches.  Our family can't afford these added costs.

Sincerely,

Sandra Twigg
31721 SW Firdale Rd
Cornelius, OR 97113
twiggfarm@aol.com


